
About Christ’s Hospital  
 
Christ’s Hospital (CH) is not a typical independent school. It is the leading charitable school in the UK, 
with a mission to challenge disadvantage. Its pupil population is the most diverse in the sector.  It 
provides free or substantially reduced-cost places to over 630 of its 900 pupils.   
 
The School was established in 1552 in the monastery buildings attached to Christ’s Church Newgate 
Street, as a place of shelter (hospital) for destitute children of the City of London. From its foundation, 
CH took children of all social backgrounds. Over recent years, the profile of our pupils has changed, 
particularly because many of our pupils come from primary schools in London.  A large proportion of 
children from Black and other minority ethnic backgrounds, now more than 50%, come to CH, which 
makes it unique among major UK independent schools. 
 
The boys’ school moved to Horsham in 1902; girls joined from another site in Hertford in 1985.  Today, 
CH is fully co-educational with a 50/50 split between boys and girls.  Our rich history is evident in many 
aspects of School life, including the Tudor uniform and marching band.  Alongside its traditions, the 
School focuses on providing its pupils with the best possible preparation for life after CH.  Unlike many 
comparable schools, CH has remained predominantly boarding.  The School delivers a dynamic and 
challenging curriculum in which the academic, the broader curriculum, including sport, music and 
drama, and pastoral elements are interlinked and designed to support the progress of our pupils at 
every stage and prepare them for life outside the classroom. 
 
Christ’s Hospital is a fascinating school. A large number of our pupils come from disadvantaged areas 
and their backgrounds and home circumstances are very different from those traditionally found in 
independent schools.   By the time they join us, many will have faced challenges that would be unfamiliar 
to their more privileged peers.  Those UK and international pupils whose families are able to pay full 
fees or who receive a small bursary will, in many cases, have chosen the School because it offers a 
diversity of experience that is not available elsewhere in the sector.  The well-known Bluecoat uniform 
is a great leveller.  
 
Role specification  
 
CH is seeking a new appointee to join its governing body, the Council of Christ’s Hospital.  
 
The Council works with the School’s executive team to develop strategy, guide policy and evaluate 
performance against key objectives. The new Council Member will work with colleagues to ensure that 
high standards of governance are maintained in all areas, including safeguarding, educational policies, 
matters of equity, diversity and inclusion, and the financial planning needed to ensure the sustainability 
of the School.  
 
This is an exciting opportunity to shape the future of a unique boarding school which is committed to 
furthering social justice and transforming lives through education. 
 
Person specification  
 
The nominated candidate will join an experienced and committed Council, many Members of which 
have longstanding connections with the School. Experience in safeguarding, fundraising or IT would be 
useful, but the Council is interested in diversity of experience and is open to appointing any candidate 
who can use their skills and knowledge to support the CH mission. No education experience is required, 
but the successful candidate will bring an interest in and enthusiasm for the education sector and an 
understanding of the value of education in challenging inequality. Candidates should be collaborative, 
insightful and able to balance the big picture with elements of detail.  
 
Board composition  
 
Christopher Steane, Treasurer (Chair)  
Nick Atkinson  
Nick Bensted-Smith  
Jan de Walden 
Judy Evans  



Marianne Fredericks  
Diana Garnham  
Thomas Garnier  
Prem Goyal  
Bob Judson  
James Maclean  
Miriam McKay  
Robert Muir  
Delva Patman  
John Yeomans  
 
Time commitment, location and terms of appointment 
 
There are four Council meetings each year, one of which traditionally takes place at the Guildhall in 
London. Meetings typically take place in the morning and last for up to three hours. In person meetings 
are expected to resume later this year, but the pandemic has taught us the value of technology in 
enabling virtual attendance for at least some of the membership. In addition, the Council has a number 
of committees which typically meet termly. The potential involvement of the successful candidate in one 
or more of these committees will be discussed at interview. There are also invitations to attend social 
and ceremonial events at key points in the School year; giving Council Members an opportunity to 
experience some of the uniqueness of CH at first hand. 
 
The role is unremunerated, with reimbursement of reasonable travel expenses. The appointment is for 
a four year term, which may be renewed at the discretion of the Council.  
 
Diversity  
 
CH welcomes applications from everyone regardless of age, gender, ethnicity, sexual orientation, faith 
or disability. The Council has committed to increase the diversity of staffing at CH, including of Council 
itself, with a view to becoming more reflective of its pupil body, and we would particularly welcome and 
encourage younger candidates and those from Black and minority ethnic backgrounds. We are open to 
applications from individuals who do not have formal experience of governance or board membership 
and we can provide training and support if necessary.   
 
Process  
 
Interested candidates should send their CVs and a brief supporting statement by email to Andrea 

Wellstead at ACW@christs-hospital.org.uk for the attention of Nick Tesseyman, Clerk and Chief 

Operating Officer. If you would like to have an informal conversation about the role before submitting 
an application, please let Andrea know and she will arrange this. The closing date for applications is 14 
June 2021 and interviews are expected to take place in person at Christ’s Hospital in the first half of 
July.   
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